MC10037
North American Energy Standards Board

Request for Minor Correction/Clarification of a NAESB Business Practice Standard, Model Business Practice or Electronic Transaction


Date of Request:   ___11/4/10_______________

1.  Submitting Entity & Address:

Dale Davis______________________________________________________________

Williams Gas Pipeline_____________________________________________________

P.O. Box 1396___________________________________________________________

Houston, TX 77251_______________________________________________________

2.  Contact Person, Phone #, Fax #, Electronic Mailing Address:

Name:
Dale Davis__________________________

Title;
Industry Standards Consultant___________

Phone:  
713-215-2396________________________

Fax:

713-215-4595________________________

E‑mail:
dale.m.davis@williams.com_____________

3.  Version and Standard Number(s) suggested for correction or clarification: 

__________Version 2.0___________________________________________________

4.  Description of Minor Correction/Clarification including redlined standards corrections:

Corrections described below, as more fully reflected in the attached proposed recommendation form, were discovered during the editorial publication review for Version 2.0:
· NAESB WGQ Standard No. 5.4.14 (Upload of Request for Download of Posted Datasets) and NAESB WGQ Standard No. 5.4.15 (Response to Upload of Request for Download of Posted Datasets)
· Correct the code values for the data element Data Sets Requested in both the Code Values Dictionaries

· Correct the Transaction Set Tables

· NAESB WGQ Standard No. 5.4.15 (Response to Upload of Request for Download of Posted Datasets)
· Correct the EDI X12 Mapping Guidelines REF Segment
5.  Reason for of Minor Correction/Clarification:

The above identified corrections were discovered during the editorial review for the publication of Version 2.0.  During the processing of the Capacity Release re-design, various data sets were deleted or combined and re-named and re-numbered.  The corresponding changes were inadvertently not reflected in the code values for the data element Data Sets Requested in the above referenced data sets.  The attached reflects the corrections that are needed. 
NOTE:  The attached proposed recommendation has been reviewed by the chairs of the WGQ IR and Technical Subcommittees and they have all indicated that they are in concurrence with the proposed modifications.
